To the Owners and permanent tenants of chalets / holiday apartments

Gstaad, January 2024

ANNUAL INVOICE FOR YOUR APARTMENT/CHALET: 2024

Dear ladies and gentlemen

We greatly appreciate your loyalty to the Gstaad holiday region and wish you countless wonderful and joyful moments in our enchanting holiday region in 2024.

As part of the enclosed annual invoice, we are sending you this letter to provide you, not only with further insights into the statement, but also with information about the "Gstaad Card" and the exclusive services offered by Gstaad Saanenland Tourismus.

Tax invoice

The enclosed statement covers the period from 1st January to 31st December 2024. In accordance with the regulations of the municipality and the tax laws of the Canton of Bern, the visitor's tax is used to finance a wide range of key areas. These include guest information, the operation and maintenance of tourist infrastructure and the realisation of new, attractive offers for our valued guests and second home residents.

On the website **www.gstaad.ch** you will find lots of exciting news about the activities of Gstaad Saanenland Tourismus as well as the "Destination Gstaad Strategy 2021-2024", the "annual reports" from previous years and much more information.

If you have any questions about the invoice, please contact our team by phone on +41 33 748 81 89 or by email at kurtaxen@gstaad.ch.

Gstaad Card

We are pleased to inform you that the "Gstaad Card" will continue to be your faithful companion in 2024. We are now offering you "Free travel by train and bus in the Saanenland-Simmental event region" **all year round.** You can find more information on the many benefits of the "Gstaad Card" and how to order the new annual card in the attached flyer.

We wish you and your loved ones a successful 2024.

Kind regards

Flurin Riedi

Esther Terzarol

Enclosure:

- Tax invoice
- Information about the Gstaad Card